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To whom it concerns, 

 

HB2006 is a disgusting attempt to remove the rights of Oregon citizens.  Men and 

women across this state between the ages of 18 and 21 have gone to war to protect 

the rights that some of you so desperately wish to take away.  Despite that fact you 

propose to take away their right to a firearm because they are not 21 years of age.  

This makes ZERO sense.  If you support this bill you are spitting in the face of the 

people who wrote our constitution, and the people who have given their life in battle 

to ensure that those rights are never lost.  You are going against your oath to protect 

the constitution, vote NO, its your duty to do so. Honor your oath and the people 

under age 21 who died to protect these rights. 

 

Albert    


